
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St Thomas’ Church –  
 

Organ Concert  - a big ‘Thank You’ to everyone who 

supported the Organ Concert recently given by Paul 

Turner at Holy Trinity. The event, 

raising £835, was split between Holy 

Trinity and St Thomas’, being 

greatly appreciated by friends near and 

far, helped by the lovely refreshments 

supplied by both churches. 

Songs of Praise – held the following day, gave partakers 

the opportunity of airing their 

lungs with a good sing-a-long, of 

both hymns  and faith music, old 

and new.  This was with a view to 

introducing some songs or hymns 

which are unfamiliar – yet a 

appropriate  - and easy to learn. 

 

 



BRUNCH – Sunday 7
th

 May – 1.00 pm – 2.00 pm 

(Coronation week-end) 

 

Our ‘Brunch’ will incorporate a full breakfast at £7.00 

with unlimited tea/coffee/toast/bread and butter.  

Numerous other options will be available at various prices.  

To book your seat – please contact Church Wardens on  

01733 844497 (Carol) or 07720719420 (Paul) 

                 

Sunday 4
th

 June from 12.00 midday – BBQ – outside the 

church front – an opportunity to come, watch and cheer 

on, the 10,000 cyclists  taking  part in what will be the 

final event, of THE TOUR OF CAMBRIDGESHIRE CYCLE RACE.   

Despite our roads into the village being closed off for the 

day, from all sides, motorists CAN drive along Ramsey 

Road and park on the verges.  Stewards of the event will 

see that you are able to walk over the bridge path, safely, 

to the church.   It is well worth the experience just for the 

jollity and camaraderie which takes place between church 

members, cyclists, police and stewards. 



Spoiler  Alert 
 

Scarecrow Festival – Saturday 25
th

, Sunday 26
th

 and 

Monday 27
th

 August….the BBQ this year will be held on the 

afternoon of Sunday 26
th

 August, so that members of our 

church can support St Andrew’s Fete.     More on this later. 

 

 
 

Holy Trinity 

 

Coffee Morning – 8th May  :   10.00 am – 12 noon 

Coffee, tea, cakes, plants and books 

 

A huge ‘Thank You’ to all who supported our joint 
venture Organ Concert, with Pondersbridge.  Over 
£800 was raised, to be shared between the two 
churches, with a further £100 raised at the Songs of 
Praise, on the Sunday. 

 



Holy Trinity church will be open from 2.00 pm on 6th May, when light 
refreshments will be available during the Coronation Concert on 
North Green. 

 
 

There will be a Christian Aid cake stall for ‘Churches Together’, on 
the 20th May, at the Whittlesey Buttercross, from 9.30 am.   

 
 
All donations of cakes gratefully received.    
For further information contact either                
Liz Burgess 01733 844208 or Fiona 01733 208516. 
 
It is hoped to also hold a Pentecostal Picnic on North  Green, on 
Sunday 28th May.  Emily or Roger may have more details of this. 

 

 

 



Holy Trinity are planning to start a Baby & Toddler group in Coates 
on a Monday morning, later in May.     Should anyone have any 
good quality toys to donate, please do let us have them! 

 
 

 
St Andrew’s 

Coffee Morning – 9th May – 10 am – 12 noon 

 
 
 

 

 



MINISTRY  TEAM  CONTACTS 

 
Priest-in-Charge : Emily Davis    emily@pathway-church.co.uk  

        (01733) 205337 

        07464 292353 

Lloyd Davis       lloyd@pathway-church.co.uk  

        07360 654701 

Michael  Jones      michael@pathway-church.co.uk  

        (01733) 202448 

John Chrisp              john@pathway-church.co.uk  

        (01733) 844336 

Roger Brown       roger@pathway-church.co.uk  

        (01733) 202884 

Jane Randells      jane@pathway-church.co.uk  

        07870 942362  

 
Items / notices for June 2023 issue Newsletter please,  to:    Tina Overton (text please) 

07434 582 838 or:  email:  tinauk2011@gmail.com to arrive by  25th May 2023 at the 

latest, to ensure inclusion.   Many thanks. 
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